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NS18/0717 

Park 8 Craddockstown 

The members considered the Part 8 report for the proposed residential development 

at Craddockstown Road, Craddockstown, Naas. 

 

Mr McDonnell, Director of Services, Housing Department, gave a presentation on the 

proposed Part 8 report for Craddockstown informing the members that there are 74 

houses proposed on the Craddockstown Road beyond the Community School.  Mr 

McDonnell informed the members that two submissions were received and that a 

number of prescribed bodies were contacted as part of the Part 8 procedure.  

Internal reports were also received and have all been agreed and will be complied 

with.  Mr McDonnell stated that the decision lies with the members and 

recommended to the Mayor and members of Naas Municipal District that the 

proposed development be proceeded with, subject to a number of modifications as 

outlined in the Part 8 report. 

Resolved on the proposal of Councillor Moore, seconded by Councillor Brett and 

agreed by all the members that the Part 8 for the proposed residential development 

at Craddockstown Road, Craddockstown, Naas be carried out subject to the 

modifications as outlined in the Part 8 report.   

 

 

 

(End of Extract) 
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I hereby certify that the foregoing is a true extract from the minutes of the monthly 

meeting of Naas Municipal District held on 18 July 2017. 

 

 

 

___________________  

Christine O’Grady 

Senior Executive Officer 

Corporate Services 
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